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27th March 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
As part of our SMSC Themed Week next week, we will be helping to raise money for 
Chadderton Community Church.  Monies raised will help support the weekly 
foodbank held there and their work in the local community supporting those who are 
more vulnerable in the community.  
   
On Wednesday 29th March 2023, we will have a non-uniform day, and will be asking 
each child to bring in a donation of 50p - £1. As always this is optional, but we do 
hope you will help to support this important cause.  
 
All proceeds raised throughout the week will go to Chadderton Community Church, 
and we will keep you informed of the total amount raised by Burnley Brow. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

S. Bennion  

Mrs. S. Bennion     

Assistant Headteacher 
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